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February 21, 2018

Tammy Cohen, Director of Recreation and Community Programming
301 lven Avenue
Wayne, PA 19087

RE: 2018 DCNR/PRPS Green and Sustainable Park Award
Dear Ms. Cohen:

Congratulations! Radnor Township Recreation and Community Programming Department has
been selected as the recipient of the 2018 DCNR/PRPS Green and Sustainable Park Award for
your work at Clem Macrone Park. Your efforts exemplify sustainable design through natural
landscaping, your choice of construction materials, and directly connecting the community to
nature. Clem Macrone Park demonstrates the compatibility of different park uses, providing both
active and passive recreational opportunities while restoring the natural environment of the site.

You will receive a plague recognizing you for your outstanding work during the Society
Luncheon on Tuesday, March 29" at the PRPS Conference at the Kalahari Resort in Pocono
Manor, PA. You will also be receiving, at a later date, a tree and commemorative marker to be
located within Clem Macrone Park. We will work with you on the details of a ceremony this
spring. Finally, a write-up of your work at the park will be accessible at the following website:

http://www.dcnr.pa.gov/Communities/GreenCommunityParks/GreenParkAward/Pages/default.a
SpX

If you have any questions please contact Liz Clark at 717-783-4734 or elizclark@pa.gov.

Sincerely,

Tom Ford, Director
Bureau of Recreation and Conservation
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